

## CHRISTOPHER J. TODD

District Superintendent/Executive Officer
P: 315.963.4222 | C: 315.402.4898 | F: 315.963.4475
ctodd@oswegoboces.org

## Memorandum

To: Oswego County Residents

FROM: Christopher J. Todd

District Superintendent

SUBJECT: TEMPORARY EMPLOYMENT REQUEST

DATE: Thursday, September 14, 2017

This memo is to advise you an approved Application for the Temporary Employment of a retiree.

CiTi BOCES applied for and was approved for the temporary employment of Mr. James Huber under Section 211 of Retirement and Social Security Law and §80-5.5 of Commissioner's Regulations. Mr. Huber has been approved for service as Principal for the period of July 1, 2017 - June 30, 2018. Mr. Huber will be compensated \$350/day for the 2017-2018 school year and has the right to receive a pension while so employed.

Should you have questions regarding this approved waiver, please feel free to contact my office.

CJT/ma